
TORPOINT TWINNING ASSOCIATION

MINUTES OF MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE MEETING
20/10/2017

1. Apologies   
 Cynthia

2. Minutes of Management Meeting 29/09/17   
Read and agreed correct
Proposed by  Christine
Seconded by Janet

3. Matters Arising  
Peter has written the requested leter to Brittany Ferries for 
Janet .
Janet confirmed this will not affect discount for the trip next year.

Christine has changed her mind about standing down from the 
committee.

Janet still waiting for photos taken when the twinners were over 
here in April.

    4.Correspondence  
Janet has received a letter from St.James Church regarding the 
Christmas Tree competition. Lynn to confirm we will enter. If 
anyone is keen to help decorate please contact me…..Lynn  
01752 816203 

5.Treasurers Report 
Janet reports a bank balance of £5246.99 an increase of £368.68



6. Entertainments  
Peter has compiled the quiz for next months Quiz & Curry 
Night.
Food will be planned at next weeks entertainment meeting.

Craft Fair November 25th 10am – 1.30pm
Light lunches of soups, bacon baps, tea, coffee, mince pies.
Raffle / childrens games / christmas crafts
Contributions of home made produce ; pickles, chutney crafts 
etc would be much appreciated. Stalls can be set up from 9am
Tables to hire for non twinners £4
Patsy to give these details to Joyce Walsh to put on Facebook.

Christmas Party  9th December at Wilcove Hall 7.30pm  £5pp
Bring a plate of food for the buffet and your own drink.
Plates and cutlery will be provided.
Please bring  a wrapped gift for around £1 for a fun game.
Suggestions for games please.
Please let Janet know if you wish to attend before Friday 1st 
December.

7. Plans for trip to Benodet  
Remember the last date to pay deposit for going to Benodet 
next year is 30th October.
So far there are 44 people going in the group and 4people  
travelling independently.
The Management  Committee have made the decision to 
arrange for a coach from Torpoint to Benodet and will 
subsidize the cost by £521  

8. A.O.B.  
None

9. Date & time of next meeting  
17th November 2017 at Christine’s




